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Jason Hoppin, 831-454-3401  

Jason.Hoppin@santacruzcounty.us  
 

 
 

ADVISORY: HOMELESSNESS FUNDING PRESS CONFERENCE   
 
Local officials will hold a press conference on Thursday, Nov. 19, to announce critical funding to 
address homelessness throughout the community. 
 

WHAT: Homelessness Funding Press Conference 
WHEN: Thursday, Nov. 19, noon 
WHERE: 5200 Soquel Avenue, Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Community Room 

 
Leadership and members of the Santa Cruz County Housing for Health team will be available to 
answer questions. 
 
 
 
 

 


